
 
 
26th April 2023 
 
 
 
Good afternoon, Alex 
  
I hope you are well. 
  
In reply to your recent letter, and on behalf of Queen Victoria School I would like to thank The 
Highland Society of London for their continued support and the generous cheque for £100.00.  
  
The recipient of the Highland Society of London Award this year will be S6 leaver, Katie Wilson. 
  
Katie has been a dedicated member of the QVS dancing community since she joined us in P7. Her 
time as dancer has seen her perform at various events including the CCF Beating the Retreat, 
Stirling Volunteering awards and The Queens Platinum Jubilee Event in Kelty. It is this hard work 
and dedication that prepared her to take on the role of Principle Dancer in her S6 year.  
  
Katie has also volunteered many hours within the dancing department to help to teach and 
support the younger pupils within the discipline. This is an area where Katie's strengths shine 
through as she has such a positive and happy disposition when teaching the younger pupils. Her 
enthusiasm for dancing combined with her attention to detail and technique is something that the 
junior classes have really responded to this year, and the standard of dancing and commitment 
has been massively improved.  
  
We will be genuinely sad to see Katie leaving the dance team this year, however we wish her every 
success in her future ventures and hope that she continues to dance along the way. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Bernadette 
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